
 

Update: National Macro Organisation of Government 

(NMOG) 2019 on configuration of department: 

Department of Planning, Monitoring and Evaluation 

(DPME) and Presidency 
 

At the Departmental Task Team meeting held on 5 March 2020, the employer reported that the 

process of transferring the eight employees from the DPME to the Presidency was underway to be 

completed by 31 March 2020. The employer reported that the Presidency had already arranged office 

space for these employees. 

 

The meeting resolved that the Departmental Task Team (DTT) together with management at the 

Presidency would meet with the eight employees and orientate them before they assume duty at the 

new department. The next DTT meeting will be held on 24 March 2020. Members will be updated on 

developments.   
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